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ce dse by topic and by year google sites question paper for section a answer all
questions write your answers in the spaces provided in this question answer book do not
write in the margins answers written in the margins will not be marked supplementary
answer sheets will be supplied on request write your candidate number mark the question
sp dse bio emplars and comments 2012 practice paper pp dse bio 1 2012 sample paper sp
dse bio emplars and comments 出了中文的 應該英文的 question paper for section a answer all
questions write your answers in the spaces provided in this question answer book do not
write in the margins answers written in the margins will not be marked supplementary
answer sheets will be supplied on request write your candidate number mark the question
number box and stick a barcode label category a hkdse elective subjects biology samples
of candidates performance 2021 exam biology paper 1 2 hours 30 minutes this paper must
be answered in english general instructions 1 there are twosections a and b in this
paper you are advised to finish section a in about 35 minutes 2 section a consists of
multiple choice questions in this question paper scientists have proposed the use of
bacteriophages to eliminate bacterial pathogens present in food 1 2 2021 dse bio 2 7
describe how a bacteriophage could eliminate the whole population of a bacterial
pathogen 4 marks in food even if only one bacterial pathogen is infected by the
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am 2 hours 30 minutes this paper must be answered in english general instructions 1
there are two sections a and b in this paper 35 minutes biology paper 2 sample paper
time allowed 1 hour this paper must be answered in english instructions there are four
sections a b c and d in this paper attempt all questions in any two sections you are
provided with two answer books use a separate answer book for each section paper discs
with different dosages of compound x or y were placed on nutrient agar plates
previously inoculated with a fungal colony the appearance of the fungal colony at the
beginning of the experiment and after three days are shown in the diagrams below after
three days 3 marks plate 1 paper disc with 20 x plate 11 paper disc with 20 ug y hkdse
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of using germ line gene therapy and using somatic gene therapy for treating scid 2
marks iv in 2002 three out of eleven scid children who received this somatic gene
therapy treatment got leukemia a type of blood cancer biology paper 1 sample paper time
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